
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

SAG-AFTRA Approves New Waiver for Low-Budget 
Digital Commercials – Notice 

October 23, 2017 
 

 

SAG-AFTRA and the Joint Policy Committee on Broadcast Talent Union Relations reached an agreement 

last Thursday to waive the current contract covering productions with a budget of $50,000 or under. The 

new agreement allows union actors to work on new media low-budget commercial productions. Rates 

under the new waiver are negotiable. The agreement contains a clause that sets the term limit to March 

2019 which allows for mutual adjustment if needed.  

 

 

A copy of the official waiver may be found here: 

https://www.sagaftra.org/files/2017_sag-aftra_jpc_commercials_low_budget_digital_waiver.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS PUBLICATION HAS BEEN ABRIDGED FROM LAWS, 
COURT DECISIONS, NEWS ARTICLES AND ADMINISTRATIVE RULINGS. THE PRECEDING 
INFORMATION SHOULD NOT BE CONSTRUED OR RELIED UPON AS LEGAL ADVICE AND IS 
SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE. IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS CONCERNING PARTICULAR 
SITUATIONS, SPECIFIC  PAYROLL ADMINISTRATION OR LABOR RELATIONS ISSUES, PLEASE 
CONTACT YOUR LABOR RELATIONS REPRESENTATIVE.   
 

 

   

 

 

 


